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Events:

February 11-13 - Winter 55+ Games

(has yet to be determined if it will be
cancelled. We are waiting on a decision

from the MHSTCI and hope to share
information soon)

OSGA Rules Reminder

The Rules Committee has met and would like to remind everyone that if
you have any rules changes you would like to discuss for your sport to

submit the Rules Change Request form, completed in full.
This down time where we cannot formally play our sports/games is the

perfect opportunity to complete these sorts of tasks.

Rules Change Request Form - Click Here

Golf Fore All

2021 Books are Here!
Just in time for Holiday Gifts.

Get ready for next year's golf season by ordering
your copy for only $43.00

Click here to download the order form

Photographs

The OSGA is looking for you to share your photographs!

http://www.osga55plus.ca
https://files.constantcontact.com/aebf8441301/519492c7-f395-4d48-b638-d138fa9ca215.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/aebf8441301/088afa81-9f73-4009-aa7c-e3e8f88fdd27.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/aebf8441301/088afa81-9f73-4009-aa7c-e3e8f88fdd27.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/osga55plus/
https://twitter.com/OSGA55plus


​We are working to update our promotional material and would love to showcase
photos from OSGA events that YOU have participated in.

If you have any photographs that you would like to share please contact the office
(kaytlyn@osga55plus.ca).

Note - by sending your photos into the office this action will be accompanied by implied consent
for the OSGA to use the images for promotional purposes.

Talking Points

The OSGA Board of Directors would like to share a few talking points from
their October Board Meeting:

Committees have been formed and have commenced work
Still no word on the Brantford/Brant County Winter 55+ Games
Rules Committee is working on reviewing rules on an ongoing basis - reminder to submit rules
change forms to the office if you have any suggestions.
Waivers and COVID-19 declaration forms will be released soon

Reminder of Change of Office

We've closed our physical location at: Please continue to contact us at:

Unit 52 - 2455 Cawthra Road.
Mississauga, Ontario
L5A 3P1

Telephone: (905) 232-8581
E-mail: info@osga55plus.ca

Mailing:
75 Bobmar Road
Scarborough, Ontario
M1C 1C8
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